
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

IN A NUTSHELL 

OFMS Families, 
 

I would say summer is off to a great start, 
but hard to believe it is half way over! 

Swim lessons went really well this year. 
This was the 25th year we have partnered 

with Parke Way for swim lessons. The 
students really enjoy going and were sad 
today was the last day. They all improved 
so much in their swimming skills. Now all 

they need to do is practice!  
The study of birds, Uno championship 

games, and field trips has all been a fun 
part of elementary student’s summer. 

Thank you for sharing your children with 
us this summer! 

 

~Beth 
 

July 2017 

 

A note from Ms. Beth:   

 
 

Mission Statement: 
The Oak Forest Montessori School is consistent with the philosophy and mission of Dr. Maria Montessori and her 
work with children - to help each child reach their full potential in all areas of life. 

 

“Everything you say to your child is 
absorbed, cataloged and remembered” 

~Maria Montessori 

Important Dates: 

 
In August all families will need 

to fill out new enrollment 
forms. 

 
July 3-4 – Closed in observation 
of Independence Day 
 
August 22- Summer term ends 
 
August 23-25 – School closed 
for staff development 
 
August 25 – Open house 4-5pm  

 

Sunscreen and bug spray 
are a great idea for 
these fun summer days! 
Please keep in mind that  

both require a medical permission 
slip! You may wish to leave these at 
school with a permission slip or apply 
them at home before school. 



 
Every policy has a heartbeat, every guidline has a hope. This is what we do and why 

we do it. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jewelry & Accessories: 

 
OFMS does not allow children to 

wear any jewelry while at school. 
These can be a hazard to them on 
the playground and a distraction to 

them in class. Children who do 
arrive to school with jewelry on 

will be asked to leave it in the car 
or place it in their lunch bag for 

the day. 

Nap Time: 

 

Nap time is 12:30-2:30 and we 
kindly request that you do not 
pick up or drop off your 
student during this time. It is 
very disruptive to the children 

resting.  

Drop Off Time: 

 
Your student’s lessons begin 

promptly at 8:15. Please arrive no 
later to ensure they receive their 

full lesson. 


